
From: Cotton, Julian 
Sent : 23 July 2015 10:55 
To : Hall, Nicholas 

Sub jec t : P 151909/F Land adj Burnt Orchard, Lyonshall 

Nick, 

Just a quick update on this proposal. 

The applicants, on my advice, commissioned an archaeological field evaluation to investigate the 
archaeological potential o f t he land here. 

The results were pretty negative, and suggest that this site is actually of low sensitivity archaeologically. 

Accordingly, I have no objections, and have no further comments to make. 

Regards, 

Julian Cotton, Archaeological Advisor, Herefordshire Council 


